
Proposal to partially close bridge. 
 
The bridge over the East Branch of the Whitefish River in T44N-R21W, section 25, Mathias 
Twp, Alger County has been damaged by fire. Therefore the DNR is recommending that the 
bridge be officially closed to full sized vehicles but remain open for ORV’s. The undamaged 
portion of the bridge is safe for ORV use. See map and pictures below. Closure of the bridge to 
full-sized vehicles simply recognizes the obvious – that the bridge is unsafe for full-sized 
vehicles. This review, required by the DNR Forest Certification process (Work Instruction 3.3) 
formalizes the partial bridge closure. 
 





   
 


